
 
 

June 3, 2019 
 
 
Aloha, 
 
The American Organization of Nurse Leaders (AONL) – Hawai`i Chapter is pleased to offer 
scholarships to nursing students within the nursing education community as a means of promoting 
professional growth and development. 
 

The American Organization of Nurse Leaders (AONL) is a national organization of nurses who 
design, facilitate, and manage care. AONL has more than 8,700 members. AONL provides 
leadership, professional development, advocacy and research in its effort to advance the nursing 
profession and patient care. The organization promotes nursing leadership excellence, and shapes 
health care public policy.  

 
Scholarship applications will be accepted from qualified individuals who are residents of the State 
of Hawaii and are currently enrolled in BSN, MSN, or other master’s or doctorate level degree-
granting program in nursing, healthcare, management, or leadership.  In order to qualify, applicants 
must demonstrate the following: (1) academic excellence, (2) commitment to the profession of 
nursing, (3) involvement in their community, and (4) leadership ability. 
 
For 2019 there will be four $2000 scholarships awarded. 
 
DEADLINE:	 	 The	 enclosed	 application	 should	 be	 completed	 and	 postmarked	 no	 later	 than	
midnight,	Friday,	September	20,	2019. 
 
Completed applications are to be mailed to: 

AONL	Hawaii	
c/o	Barbie	Rosario	

PO	Box	2774	
Honolulu,	HI			96803	

Email:	aonehawaii@gmail.com	
 
Scholarship awardees will be notified in writing no later than October 7, 2019.  Awardees will be 
recognized at AONL Hawaii’s Annual Conference on Friday, November 15, 2019 at The Kahala Hotel 
and Resort. Awardees will be provided complimentary conference admission. 
 

     
 

 
Jason Pauls, RN, MSN                  
AONL Hawaii Scholarship Chair              
 


